
A week in
Raccoon class…

Our number maths focus will continue to be the composition
of number; investigating the composition of 3, 4 and 5.
Through practical experience, they will consolidate their
understanding of a whole being made up of smaller parts. Our
pattern focus is copying and making a reflecting pattern.

Thank you for attending parent evening appointments; we
managed to catch up with all parents which is amazing. If you
have any further queries please do not hesitate to speak with
your child’s teacher at the gate or email.

Congratulations to Lola and Alfie W for receiving the
risk taking star learner award in assembly.
Congratulations to our writer of the week Teagan
who's writing is displayed in the school hall.

Our focus test this week for Drawing Club is The House
That Santa Built. The children are making great progress
with applying their phonics knowledge when writing.

Reminders for this week:
Monday 27th – performance costumes due in – thanks
for all of the costumes that we have received. There
are just a few more due in on Monday.

Please remember that if you require tickets for younger
siblings to join you when watching the Christmas
performance, you will need to request a ticket for them at
the school office.

We still require some more pine cone for our 
craft project – if you could provide one/some 
this will be greatly appreciated, Thank you! 






